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Docket No. 50-346 gg 141988

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelten

Vice President Nuclear
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

The NRC recen:ly received several allegations concerning activities at the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant. Details of these allegations are provided
for your review and followup.

The NRC requests that results of your reviews and dispositions of these
matters be submitted to Region III within 30 days of the date of this letter.

The enclosure to this letter is considered exempt from disclosure according to
section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, and will not be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
Therefore, the results cf your review and the dispositions of these matters
should provide an equivalent degree of protection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions
you have concerning this infonnation.

Sincerely,
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PDRp Edwatd G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: As Stated

cc w/o enclosure:
L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Managar,ent Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert M. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
State of Ohio, Public

Utilities Corrmission

ENCLOSURE CONTAINS 10 CFR 2 79_0(2) EXEMPT MATERIAL

k I R RIIJ R RI RIi

G7n% 97fb len 611 &[//hh
' b &f\ si

Weil Greenman - -d"UJMcB/pb beFaydtte
Kno W ?,1,R y /cbe/

l. -IH -%d b-)y 45 (di



- - - -

, a
-

.

Note' 7A/s lefl+ oa s
' '

,

Oh'<3 Nally seni out gavi
.

N9/ /7MDocket No. 50-346 #

i Toledo Edison Company 6uf o,pfs A)-egf/ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton 7 Nof /g3f' 7ffg [3'

Vice President Nuclear A JE .Sul,4, $ /*,

! Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue W S4-N
Toledo, OH 43652 (NOTE: on 6/8/88 the Regional ministrator,

A. B. Davis directed the above con ents be
Gentlemen: incorporated as part of the concurrence copy

'

of this letter. C. 1 Heil)
The NRC recently received several allegations concerning activitics at the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant. Details of these allegations are provided
for your review and followup.

The NRC requests that results of your reviews and dispositions of these
matters be submitted to Region III within 30 days of the date of this letter.

The enclosure to this letter is considered exempt from disclosure according to
section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2 Title 10, Code of
Federal Regulations, and will not be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
Therefore, the results of your review and the dispositions of these matters
should provide an equivalent degree of protection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions
you have concerning this information. ,
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Sincerely, l

nortainal S10ned by E.0. Crecr5"
Edwatd G. Greenman, Director

,

Division of Reactor Projects '

cc w/o enclosure:
L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert M. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
State of Ohio, Public

Utilities Commissicr,
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